
Department of Health & Human Services 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
61 Forsyth St., Suite. 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-8909 
 
Ref: Memorial Mission Hospital and Asheville Surgery Center, CCN 34-0002 
  

IMPORTANT NOTICE – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY   
SENT VIA INTERNET EMAIL TO   
Chad.Patrick@HCAHealthcare.com 

 (Receipt of this notice is presumed to be June 11, 2024 – date notice e-mailed)   
   
June 11, 2024 
   
Mr. Chad Patrick, CEO 
Memorial Mission Hospital and Asheville Surgery Center  
509 Biltmore Avenue 
Asheville, NC  28801 
 
Dear Mr. Patrick: 
 
Based on the findings of the North Carolina State Survey Agency’s revisit concluded on May 
23, 2024, it has been determined that your hospital is now in compliance with the Medicare 
Conditions of Participation. 
 
Accordingly, we are removing your facility from State Survey Agency jurisdiction. Your 
hospital's "deemed status" as a facility accredited by the Joint Commission (JC) has been 
restored. Mission Memorial Hospital and Asheville Surgery Center will continue as a provider of 
services under the Medicare program. 
 
Please note that under Federal disclosure rules, a copy of the findings of this Medicare survey 
will be publicly disclosed within 90 days of the completion of the survey. We have notified all 
appropriate parties of this action. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
Melissa Foreman at (564) 209-6729 or by email at melissa.foreman@cms.hhs.gov. 
 
       
      Sincerely, 
  
 
 
      

Melissa Foreman 
Acute & Continuing Care Branch Manager 
Atlanta Survey and Enforcement Division 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 
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